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Dear Parents/Guardians. 

 

On Friday 22nd November choir have been invited to take part in the ‘Bilston Light Switch On’ Event at St Leonards 

Church, Bilston.  

This event is taking place during the school day, children will leave school at 2.00pm and walk to St Leonards Church 

ready to sing at 2.30pm. At 2.30pm choir will sing a selection of Christmas songs at the church, we will then return to 

school ready for the end of the school day.  

 

Clothing and hair 

On Friday 22nd November, it is also own clothes day, please can children come in jeans (or have them in a bag) and we 

can use our choir hoodies for the event.   

We would also like the children to have 2 French braid plaits in their hair for the event. Do not worry if you cannot 

plait, we have plenty of staff who can, so just send bobbles and a brush if needed!  

 

Parents/ carers:  

You are more than welcome to attend the church to see choir perform and we will then hand your children over to you 

at the end of the performance to enable you to enjoy the stalls and events on offer. Please be assured that if you are 

unable to attend, we will return to school and dismiss the children at the end of the day as usual. 

 

Please note that we will bring any telephones that the children have in school and hand them over, but we will not be 

able to carry any other items. However, as it is non- uniform day, the children’s uniform will not be in school anyway.  

 

  

The children have worked so hard on their songs and we would love to see as many of you as possible there. 

 

Kind Regards 

 
Mrs Flitcroft and Miss Shingleton 

Choir leaders 

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

 

 

 

 


